Sent: 3/08/2020 10:25:30 AM
Subject: Proposal DA2020/0552 Allambie Heights

Attn. CEO Ray Brownlee

RE: DA2020/0500 181 Allambie Road Allambie Heights

Hi Ray,

Seems like we are going down this track once again after the State Government’s ruling over the Council on
Manly Vale P.S. extension.s

| wish to put in my strongest objection to any further intrusion into the Manly Warringah War Memorial Park by any
development.

| understand an application for heritage listing of the park has been submitted to prevent developers and protect
this vital War Memorial.

As you know this park is the only living War Memorial of its kind in Australia, a place of reflection and where
regular Anzac/Remembrance Services are held.

Apart from bushfire danger and environment damage we need to preserve the Manly Dam Area for our future.

| am advised by your event people that we will be know on 315t October if we can hold Remembrance Day at the
Dam this year.

Cheers and keep well.

Geoff McKay

Hon. Secretary

Manly Warringah War Memorial Park Remembrance Trust
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